FAIRFIELD UNIVERSITY FAIRFIELD. CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

March 23, 1968

· Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora,

I am so happy to have an inscribed copy of El Ser y el Sentido from you, and I thank you for it. I have only dipped into it, but I shall be reading it seriously.

Thank you, too, for being so understanding about the capricious students here, Johnson and Barone. Johnson is adhering to his decision not to enter graduate work next year; Barone seems (I think) headed out to Kansas where he got an award.

Word has come to me that both Turley and Troutman got fellowships in philosophy for next year. Needmess to say, I find this good news. I am glad that Bryn Mawr does seem to be the suitable graduate school for both of them—for both of them with their rather different ways of thinking and writing.

I expect to drive down to Bryn Mawr a day or two or three after Easter Sunday. I'll call you immediately on my arrival.

Sincerely,

Juli -